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The Marshall Energy Company on behalf of the government of the Marshall Islands, now issues this Clarifications 4 to the RFQ, issued on 
November 16, 2020. This Clarifications No. 4 dated Jan 25, 2021 now forms part of the RFQ and should be recorded and noted in your Submission 
Letter. This clarifications No. 4 provides responses to questions received till date. 

 

This Clarifications No. 4 provides the following clarifications: 

Item 
No. 

Question Answer 

1 we’re looking for the exact locations of 
the EVCS, preferably in photos or on 
Google map. Do you have these? 

As described in the RFQ, the 3 locations are at 1) MEC (Marshalls Energy Company) main 
office, 2) NEO office (new location of NEO in Uliga), 3) Majuro Airport parking lot. However, 
the exact location of the EV Charging stations will be decided after the project will be 
awarded to the successful bidder.  
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Project Manager-SEDeP, 

Marshalls Energy Company 


